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During World War II, Felix A. Cizewski trained at the Signal Corps Training Center at Camp Crowder,

Neosho, Missouri between May, 1942 and December, 1943 where he may have been issued this booklet.

After his death in 2004, this was found in his collection of artifacts from his service.

This edition was prepared by his son, Leonard H. Cizewski, and shared to preserve and share his service

and memory.

This is in the public domain.

http://www.ibiblio.org/cizewski/felixa/index.html
http://www.gpoaccess.gov/about/legal.html
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